
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL 
 
August 24, 2012 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 Re: DE 10-188 
  Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
  Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  REVISED Tariff pages for Northern Utilities, Inc.,  

Residential Energy Efficiency Loan Program 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
 On August 20, 2012, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. 
(“Northern”) filed tariff pages in in the above docket.  The Northern Gas tariff pages 
were incorrectly paginated “Original Page 153” and “Original Page 154”.  These 
pages already exist under the Appendixes section of the currently effective Northern 
tariff.  Please find enclosed the original and six (6) copies of the REVISED tariff 
pages in this docket labeled “Original Page 152-b” and “Original Page 152-c” in both 
“clean” and “red-lined” versions.  Please substitute these pages for the ones 
originally filed. I apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
/S/ Gary Epler 
 
Enclosures 
 
CC: Service List (by e-mail only) 
 
  
  
  

Gary Epler 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 

6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH  03842-1720 

Phone: 603-773-6440 
Fax:  603-773-6640 

Email: Epler@unitil.com 
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